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Statement on the #ENOUGH National School Walkout 
 On Wednesday, March 14th, students and faculty at schools across the nation 
are expected to walkout to mark one month since the deadly shooting at a high school 
in Parkland, Florida.   

 The San Diego County Sheriff's Department is aware several schools in our 
jurisdictions will be participating in the #ENOUGH National School Walkout.  We 
respect everyone's right to express themselves in a peaceful and respectful manner.   

 We would ask that students and administrators communicate with their local law 
enforcement particularly if they will be leaving campus to ensure their safety navigating 
roadways and the well-being of drivers and pedestrians.   

 For our students: please respect the instructions of school officials and if you 
hear any threats of violence or even potential violence, we encourage you to talk to 
one of our Sheriff's School Resource Deputies.  The Sheriff's Department takes every 
threat seriously.   

 In addition, students can call the anonymous Crime Stoppers Students Speaking 
Out tip line at (888) 580-8477.  Students, parents and the public can also call the 
Sheriff's Department at (858) 565-5200.   
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